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                   2 July 2025 

 

AGSA learned with shock of the passing of Mr Mafole 

PRETORIA - The Auditor General of South Africa (AGSA) has learned with shock about 

the passing of a former employee, Mpho Mafole. Mr Mafole was an employee of the 

AGSA for 16 years, serving in our Investigations Business Unit before moving on to pursue 

new opportunities earlier this year.  

“We extend our deepest condolences to the Mafole family, former colleagues and 

friends who have worked with him. Although the circumstances of his passing are yet to 

be established, as the AGSA, we extend our sympathies to all colleagues in the 

accounting profession,” said Harold Maloka, AGSA Communication. 

The AGSA also extends condolences to the leadership and colleagues at Ekurhuleni 

Metropolitan Municipality. We hope and trust that the police will complete their 

investigations swiftly and that appropriate consequences will apply.  
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